

Grange Community Junior School

Wren Way, Farnborough Hampshire, GU14 8TA

Headteacher Ms P Burgess BEd (Hons)
Telephone/Fax: 01252 542196
Email: adminoffice@grange.hants.sch.uk
www.grange.hants.sch.uk

💢 Hampshire

30th November 2022

County*Council

Dear Parents and Carers,

Today your child will bring home their Grange Reading Passport. This is a recommended reading list for Years 3-6 and includes a fantastic range of books to get stuck into at home and in their personal reading time in school. The books increase in difficulty and age-appropriate content from Year 3 through to Year 6.

The aim of the passport is to guide children to enjoy books from a range of genres and authors. The passport should stay with pupils throughout their time at Grange. Our hope is that children will read at least five of these per year; independently or with a parent.

Many of the books are available in our school library. We would also encourage all families to become members of Farnborough's town library, where all of the books are available.

Passports will be brought into school in the last week of each half term so that we can celebrate children's reading progress.

Yours Sincerely

P. Burgess Head Teacher E. Best

Reading Co-ordinator